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The league has had a successful year with completion of our winter and summer leagues with 26  

teams in our summer season which comes to a close this week. It has been great to see the 

growth in numbers with new teams entering and increase the athletes getting involved within the 

league. 

Junior athletes from the league continue to progress in performance pathways, with Team Bath 

and the County. Huge congratulations to all of those involved. 

The league has celebrated a number of successes over the year, most recently some members of 

the league were nominated and attended the One Awards, it was a great opportunity for them to 

attend the event and be nominated for such brilliant awards. 

There are ongoing discussions and considerations regarding an alternative venue due to the 

planned works at Budmouth in the future. 

The league are currently planning our upcoming presentation evening where we can celebrate the 

successes across the winter and summer seasons. 

 

Jenna 
League Representative 


